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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Arthur Tomelden <tonythepug@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 10:19 PM
To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Opposition to proposed Ward 5 shelter case number 19452

Dear BZA members 
     I would  like to take a moment to register my opposition to the short term shelter on 17th and Rhode Island 
Avenue. I have several problems with the location and the 9 variances required to make this project work. 
Seems like there is too much effort and cost involved to jam a square peg into a round hole.  
     As a business owner in the District, the whole process has verged on offensive. I understand the urgent need 
to address the situation at DC General, but it seems to me, the city has not had to adhere to even a small portion 
of the rules and regulations I follow operating businesses in town.  
Thank you for your time, 
Arthur Tomelden 
3004 17th St NE 
Brookland DC 
20018 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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